Enrollme	ent No:	Exam Seat No:			
	C.U.SHA	H UNI	VERSITY		
Summer Examination-2019					
-	Name: Fundamentals of Writi Code: 4AH01FOW1 r:1 Date: 30/03/2019	В	ranch: B.A. (English) ime : 02:30 To 05:30	Marks : 70	
(2) In (3) I	ons: Use of Programmable calculator Instructions written on main answ Draw neat diagrams and figures (Assume suitable data if needed.	wer book are	strictly to be obeyed.	hibited.	
	Attempt the following question	ons:		(14)	
a)	Define adjective with an example.				
b)	How can you defeat a pure heart. Find out adjective in this sentence.				
c)	We does not accept charity in cash. Find out error in this sentence.				
d)	Give two examples of affirmative/assertive sentence.				
e)	Cleverly, he replied to an awkward question. Which is an adverb in this sentence?				
f)	Make noun of the verb 'conclude'.				
g)	They could not reach in time in function. Show tense of this sentence.				
h)	Which punctuation mark is used to state/write exact words of a speaker/writer? a) semicolon b) comma c) inverted comma d) colon				
i)	Look, birds in the sky. a) does fly b) do fly c) is flying d) are flying				
j)	Their supporters have stayed in hotel two days. a) for b) for about c) since d) none of these				
k)	I will go through all the papers. What does <i>go through</i> mean? a) read b) rely on c) pass d) observe				
1)	Yesterday, my friends travelled a) through b) by c) in d	d to Ahmedab	oad train.		
m)	What is the adverb of the verb				

Q-1



- a) severable b) severe c) severity d) severely
- **n)** What is the verb form of the word *cash*?
 - a) encash b) to cash c) cash d) none of these

Attempt any four questions from Q-2 to Q-8

Q-2 Write short essays on the following topics :

(14)

- 1) My Favourite Book
- 2) Indian Culture
- **Q-3** What is sentence? Discuss types of sentence with examples.

(14)

Q-4 Write a story in your own words by using the following points and give a (14) appropriate title to it:

A thirsty crow- wandering here and there for water – finds a water pot – attempts to drink water- failure due to water at bottom- using stones to fetch water – success- crow drinks water and leaves happily.

Q-5 Answer the following questions in brief:

(14)

- a) Explain present and past tenses with examples.
- b) Define primary auxiliary and explain uses of 'Be'.

Q-6 Write short paragraphs on the following:

(14)

(14)

- 1. My College
- 2. Elections

Q-7 Read the given passage carefully and answer the following questions:

Unemployment is one of the greatest problems of almost all the countries. India is a developing country. That is why the nature of unemployment is completely different from what is it available in more advanced countries. It is definitely not the result of the deficiency of effective demand rate. It is because the resources and the potentialities have not been fully utilized. We can find a remedy for this unemployment in expanding the stock of capital assets or units of production. The nature of unemployment in rural India is somewhat different from the urban places. As agriculture is the most important occupation in the rural areas so a large number of the people remain unemployed for a number of months during the year. The small scale industries and handicraft can help in reducing unemployment in such areas. The problem of urban unemployment is complex one. It can be divided I two categories- unemployment among industrial labourers and unemployment among the educated middle class.



- 1. How can rural unemployment be reduced?
- 2. Rural and urban unemployment are of similar kind. Is it true or false?
- 3. What is the main reason of rural unemployment?
- 4. What kind of unemployment is found in urban areas?
- 5. Is India developed or developing country?
- 6. Give synonyms of the words 'occupation' and 'large'.
- 7. Give appropriate title to the passage.

Q-8 Explain the following proverbs in your own words:

(14)

- 1) Sweet are the uses of adversity.
- 2) Cowards die many times before their death.

